
 

 

 
 

GOVERNMENT OF THE DEMOCRATIC 

SOCIALIST REPUBLIC OF SRI LANKA 

   MINISTRY OF HIGHWAYS 

  ROAD DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 
 

INVITATION FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST(EOI) FOR 

INDEPENDENT ENGINEER(S) FOR THE DEVELOPMENT OF FOUR –LANE 

ELEVATED HIGHWAY FROM NEW KELANI BRIDGE TO ATHURUGIRIYA 

WITH LINK TO BASELINE ROAD AT DEMATAGODA ON 

DESIGN,BUILD,FINANCE,OPERATE,MAINTAIN AND TRANSFER (DBFOMT) 

SEMI-ANNUAL AVAILABILITY BASED SERVICE PAYMENT BASIS. 

The paper advertisement published on 29
th

 September 2021 in the Daily News is hereby amended and the 

deadline of above mentioned EOI submission is extended up to 21.10.2021. 

Accordingly, the interested parties should submit an Expression of Interest as per the format given in the 

EOI document. Details of Expressways and National Highway Network in Sri Lanka are available in 

www.mohsl.gov.lk and www.rda.gov.lk . EOI document could be collected from the address given below or 

downloaded from the above two websites from 29.09.2021 to 21.10.2021 

Project Director 

Elevated Highway Project (New Kelani Bridge to Athurugiriya) 

Road Development Authority  

No 428/1, Robert Gunawardena Mw, 

Koswatte 

Battaramulla. 

Contact Tel: +94112882138 

Fax: +94112878019 

Email: rdaehpnkb@gmail.com  

 

In the instance of submission of EOI, on outer envelope of the EOI application, ”Elevated Highway from 

New Kelani Bridge to Athurugiriya “Should be indicated and also the applicant’s name, address and contact 

details. The EOI application, in one (1) original, one (1) copy and one (1) soft copy should be delivered on 

or before 14.00 Hrs on 21.10.2021 to the address given below. 

 

 

 

http://www.mohsl.gov.lk/
http://www.rda.gov.lk/
Tel:+94112882138
mailto:rdaehpnkb@gmail.com


The Chairman 

Cabinet Appointed Consultancy Procurement Committee 

C/O Secretary, Ministry of Highways 

Procurement Division, 

7
th

 Floor,Maganeguma Mahamedura, 

No 216,Denzil Kobbekaduwa Mawatha, 

Battaramulla, 

Sri Lanka. 

 

 

 

 


